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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

Please pass HB-2142. We need more relief from what the CAT tax is already 

hammering on businesses which is driving up costs on all of us Oregonians across 

the board on everyday goods and necessities. We need relief and more money in our 

wallets and not more taxes for an already bloated Oregon government. Leave 

Oregon businesses alone and leave us consumers alone and give us the relief we're 

seeking!! Please pass HB-2142 which is common sense legislation. Thank you. 


